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The Mason County Public Library is dedicated to providing a welcoming, healthy, 
and safe environment for its patrons and staff. Due to the acknowledged hazards 
of the effects of secondhand smoke, the Library’s facilities and grounds are 
designated as “smoke free.”  
 
The use of any tobacco products or devices that produce smoke/vapor is not 
permitted anywhere on the Library’s property.  
 
Patrons who violate this policy may be asked to leave the Library’s property. 


